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19 January 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Funeral Directors 
 
 

Australia Day Operations 2022 
 

 
Please find the following information regarding our operations over the upcoming Australia Day 
Public Holiday. 
 
 

Date Day Office Hours 
26th January Wednesday Office closed – No Burials 

 
 
All operations at RGCRLM are closed on Wednesday 26 January 2022 and therefore NO BOOKINGS 
or BURIALS will be taking place.   
 
NB:  While online bookings can still be placed for after the Public holiday, these will not be 
processed until Thursday 27 January 2022.   
 
Please pass this information onto your arranging and operational staff and thank you in advance 
for your understanding during this time.  
 
If you have any queries, please contact me or one of our staff at RGCRLM.  
 
 
 
 
Dimity d’Arbon 
Stakeholder Relationship Manager 


